






David G. Stoddard








3316 Kilkenny Street








Silver Spring, MD 20904-1735








September 17, 2002

Bureau of Alcohol, Tobacco & Firearms

Baltimore Field Division

31 Hopkins Plaza

5th Floor

Baltimore, Maryland 21201

RE:  BATF Permit Holder 8-MD-031-20-5G-12208

Dear BATF:

The purpose of this letter is to request a variance that would allow me to maintain all required records on my computer using Microsoft Excel.  I am submitting a copy of my current computerized inventory records with this request.  If you have any questions regarding this request, I can be reached during the day at 301-572-2908, or at my home in the evening at 301-572-5555.







Best Regards,







David G. Stoddard

